

Birch

Highlights for the week

Friday 28th February 2025

Learning:

- In English we have started looking at the Messy Magpie story and even got messy in Write Dance!!
- In Maths we have started the topic of Money, everyone has enjoyed getting the tills out and role playing café/shops
- We have started our DT topic for this half term, this week we have designed our own toy to make.
- In Music this week we explored a variety of instruments to make sound and following stop and go symbols.
- In PE we have started our new subject of Outdoor Adventurous Activity, where we will be looking at symbols and spaces and how we travel

 an outdoor PE session however, this week we started indoors because it was a bit soggy outside.
- For our PSD we have talked about 'growing' and what is different between babies, children and adults.

Headteacher awards

Nathan: For exploring and maintaining attention in Maths table top activities for 20 minutes

Jaxon: for great Fred talk, pointing to sounds and corresponding picture correctly.

School rules: Kind award: Amaan



A few messages from Mrs Dixon:

On the Monday please send in full kits with everything they will need for Swimming, two more weeks to go!! We do not have spares in school unfortunately.

Over half term Birch class has had a new hard floor laid and everyone has coped really well with the room changes, Well done ©

We have also had a few changes with adults over the end of the week due to team 3 residential, we have all coped well with all changes happening this week, be proud of yourselves, we know we are!!

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp and Miss Butler



